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COMMUNITY SUPPORT   

We must say a HUGE thank you to our local community 

for their generous contributions towards our raffle. We 

would like to thank:  

Ellesmere Port Jujitsu Club 

Harper Autos 

Morrisons 

AW Coaching  

Jumpin’ Joseph’s  

Essence of Spice Restaurant  

The Lunchbox Café  

Carls’ Super Whip  

And many of our wonderful PTA members & parents!  

 

 

 

THANK YOU!  

We have received overwhelming support for our raffle 

over the last few weeks and are looking forward to 

choosing the winning tickets this afternoon, after the 

final KS2 Carol Concert. We will be in touch with 

winners who are not present at the performance as 

soon as possible so that you can collect your prize 

from the office before we close for Christmas.  

 

 

   

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 

The children are LOVING this new idea, thank 

you to our families for partaking. This week; 
 

Caterpillars: ask me to sing ‘When Santa Got Stuck’ 

Butterflies: our Santa poem   

Reception: our visit to the Residential Home  

1Mc: The Christmas Story  

1/2T: The Christmas Story 

2M: The Christmas Story 

3U: ask me to sing my 3 x table song 

3/4T: numbers to 10 in French  

4G: using estimation in everyday situations 

5I: the phases of the moon  

5/6K: life saving skills when swimming  

6T: how I used code to create a game in computing   

 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR!  
 

As we close for the Christmas Holidays, the staff at 

The Acorns would like to pass on our thanks for all of 

the lovely cards and gifts that we have received this 

week and today, especially. It is so lovely to be 

appreciated and we are really thankful for having such 

supportive families to work with.  

We hope that you all have a magical Christmas and a 

wonderful New Year, full of memorable times as a 

family.  

We look forward to seeing everyone refreshed and 

raring to go on Wednesday 3rd January 2024!  

Mrs Broom & #TeamAcorns  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY     

January 

Tue 2nd – INSET DAY – School closed to pupils 

Wed 3rd – ALL pupils back for Spring Term 1  

Thurs 4th – Swimming starts for 5I  

February  

Tue 6th – Young Voices Concert for the Choir  

Tue 13th – 3:15pm Y4 London Parent’s Meeting  

Wed 14th – Y6 to The College to watch Matilda!  

Fri 16th – Break up for Half-term  

Mon 26th – INSET DAY – School close to pupils  

Tue 27th – ALL pupils back for Spring Term 2 

March  

Fri 15th – Dress Down for bottle or choc donation 

Wed 20th – Evening: PTA Easter Family Bingo   

Residentials: please put these dates in your diary: 

Year 4 Residential to London: 21st – 22nd March 2024 

(Deadline for payment in full: Friday 1st March 2024)  

Year 2 Residential to Tattenhall: 3rd – 4th July 2024 

(Deadline for payment in full: Monday 6th June 2024)  

Year 6 Residential to Min-y-Don: 8th – 12th July 2024 

(Deadline for payment in full: Monday 20th May 2024)  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


